A NEW ACADEMIC YEAR STARTS FOR STD IX TO STD XII
JUNE, 2020-2021

Dear Parent,
Perseverance is not a long race, it is many short races run one after another, so goes the quote and this is perhaps the most important lesson we have been forced to learn these past few weeks. With uncertainty in every area of life, we have been plodding on persistently in the field of academics too.
In the months of March & April, 2020, we had set work through mail. The month of May was needed for many students to complete their pending work. Now in June, the School has planned for Virtual classes through 'Google Meet'. Follow up work will be done in 'Google classroom'. 'Invitations' to join the Google meet will be sent to the Gmail ID which we had requested you to create.
Classes will start at 9.00 a.m. 
Every morning, from 9.00 a.m. to 9.15 a.m. the Headmasters will read out the common problems/issues/doubts raised by parents the day before and give the solutions, so it would help all if mails are sent for problems or doubts if any.


Parents are requested to ensure that children attend all the classes. Parents may also monitor the work done by them. Students are requested to listen to the classes and contact the teachers in the evenings on their mobiles to have their doubts clarified. Clear guidelines on how to join the meeting and on how to submit the assignments are given, herewith. Work has to be done regularly and systematically, as none of us know what will happen in the future. We may not have time to repeat the lessons, so no student should procrastinate as the Public Exams have to be faced at the end of the academic year.
Kindly send emails for doubts or problems if any and we will definitely look into it.
Please take care, stay safe and join us regularly for the Virtual classes.
With regards,
Yours truly,
Nirmala Visveswaran
[bookmark: _GoBack]8th June, 2020
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